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Kinder/ Rice 
Snayder Fernandez 
Ben Bloomberg 
Dylan Gonzalez Hernandez 
Madyson Swanson 
 

Kinder/ Gangle 
Keyla Garcia-Ferriera 
Alondra Lisbet Torres 
 

1st Grade/ Rider 
Carter Paz 
Charolette Smith 
 

1st Grade/ Mitchell 
Johnny Sanchez 
Ellie Perez 

FOOD BANK DATE & TIMES  
        (2084 Entiat Way)  

 May 6th & 20th (9:00am-11:00am) 

 June 10th & 24th(9:00am-11:00am) 

 July 15th & 29th(9:00am-11:00am) 

We are in need of clean plastic bags for the Food 
Bank. Please leave them at the back door on the 
porch of the Center. If you have any questions, 
please call 509-888-3999 and leave a clear 
message with your phone number. 

 

Energy Assistance - 9:00am - 4:00pm 
 

Entiat Senior Center: 
1920 Entiat Way 

Contact (509) 888-0952 

 
 Hot Lunch Mon & Thurs  at 11:30 am 

       $4.00 - Ages 60+ /  $8.00 - Under 60 

        Please call before Friday if attending the Hot Lunch. 

 Casino Day: 2nd Tuesday of the month. Call 509-888-0952 before 
Friday the week before to let them know you are coming and for 
more info.  

 Bingo Night: Thursday nights from 5pm-7pm. Don't need to call 
ahead, just come and have fun. 

Hunter Safety Course for Students:   

Call Wes Childs @ (509)784-1917 for information. 

 

2nd Grade/ James 
Amy Pedroza 
Esperanza Orozco Vazquez 
 

2nd Grade/ Johnson 
Jeyden Morales 
Paisley Macmaster 
 

3rd Grade Kirkpatrick 
Makenzie Carlin 
Peyton Arnold 

 
4th Grade Deatherage 
Noah Garcia 
Oxsmyr Medrano-Guzman 
 

4/5 Grade Edwards 
Zoey Quezada 
Kalet Guerrero 
Gabe Delgado 
 

5th Grade Tewell 
Allison Euceda-Orellana 
Dakota Ward 

Pride winners for Discipline 
Discipline: Managing oneself to achieve goals and meet 
expectations. Students from the elementary school who 
exhibit discipline were honored with certificates at the 
PRIDE Assembly on April 25th.   
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Dear Entiat Families and Community Members, 

     Are you reading this on May Day? You know, if only we lived in Estonia, we’d have Monday, May 1st off.  
That’s because May Day, also known as “Spring Day,” is a national holiday in Estonia that celebrates the arrival 
of spring. No matter whether we have the day off or not, I am sure the majority of us are celebrating the arrival 
of Spring. It was a fairly long winter, but I see the snow levels receding which is nice, as now snow shovels are 
traded in for mowers. 

     A similar word, “Mayday,” takes on an entirely different meaning. It indicates distress and often signals an 
emergency situation.  As I think about this, it brings to mind a couple things that happened during the month of 
April.  On April 12th, I was one of 35 superintendents across the state who received a threatening email 
indicating bombs were placed around our school. That certainly triggered a “mayday” feeling for me. The 
message was emailed to each of the 35 superintendents at the same time. I immediately contacted Chelan 
County sheriff's department. Virtually every superintendent also contacted their county sheriff's 
department. Though Chelan County determined this to be a hoax and advised that we did not need to 
evacuate or shelter in place, we still took extra precautions. We had maintenance staff walk our school grounds 
to check for anything out of the ordinary and requested that 2 Chelan County deputies check our campus. This 
hoax, known as “swatting,” is becoming more prevalent and may likely happen again.  The safety of our staff, students and visitors on our 
campus is our absolute priority. We will take every threat seriously and act accordingly.  We will also do our best to inform our parents 
and community as soon as possible.  

     I do want to give you a heads up.  Beginning with our July newsletter, we will be going digital.  Our June newsletter will be the last 
edition that we will send out in the mail. It has become too costly, especially in terms of time, to print out 1200+ hard copies and get 
them in the mail. It also ties up our copy machines for our staff. The newsletter will continue to be produces and available in digital form. 
More information to come. 

We are winding down and the end of the school year is coming fast. Stay up to date and keep up with the great things happening in our 
schools. Please visit our school website at ENTIATSCHOOLS.ORG often and like/share our Facebook page ‘Entiat Schools.’ You will not only 
find our calendar and athletic schedules there and stay more informed about what’s happening at Entiat, but you will also see the many 
things that make Entiat Schools great.  As always, I thank you for trusting your child to Entiat Schools and thank you for being part of our 
great “Tiger Team.”  

Greg Whitmore 
Superintendent 
“It’s Great to be a Tiger!” 
 
The mission of the Entiat School District to provide all students with the necessary knowledge, skills and attitudes to be productive and 
responsible citizens.  

Dear Entiat Families and Community Members, 

 
Spring has finally arrived!  Our students and staff are thankful for the warmer Spring weather and have been very busy planning field 
trips, culminating projects, and preparing for State assessments and end of the year testing.  I am so proud of our teachers and students 
with all they have accomplished so far this year!  

As many of you know, it has been a year of growing pains as our school population continues to increase.   Our school has grown by 
nearly 70 students since the start of the school year, with more than half entering at our elementary and about 30 students at our MS/
HS.  This has presented a challenge in some areas of our building for space, need for additional staff and program support.   Although the 
rapid growth has been a strain on our system in many ways, the Entiat Team (District Office, maintenance, and teachers, to our support 
team and PTO) rose to the occasion to ensure our growing community remains safe, welcoming, and family focused.   You will hear more 
from us in the coming months on our growth and how we respond to needs. 

K- 9 Partnership -Chelan County Sheriff’s Office 

Over the last month, you have received information regarding the K-9 Partnership between Entiat School District and Chelan County 
Sheriff’s Office.  This partnership has been established to provide prevention and intervention programs to our students and school.   It is 
the priority of Entiat School Board and Administration to keep the Entiat school community safe and drug-free.   

On April 14th, Deputy Jacob Lewis,K-9 Kait, Sheriff Morrison, and School Resource Officer Nigel Hunter visited our building for a sweep of 
the Middle School and High School.  They visited locker rooms, hallway lockers, and classrooms.  A handful of bags were identified and 
screened, and all families were contacted in regards to those bags.  Overall, it was a very positive and successful screening 
process.  Entiat students handled themselves amazingly and report to be disappointed they weren’t allowed to pet K-9 Kait. 

Part of this partnership allows Chelan County to visit us in the future.  We are currently working on a Middle School and High School 
Assembly that will inform our students about the field of public service the job of the K-9 team, and provide an opportunity to ask 
questions.  We are looking forward further collaboration between our two entities. 

Parent and Family Engagement 

Thank you for the great participation in our Spring Conferences.  Our team loves sharing with you the wonderful things your students are 
doing in the classroom(s), their strengths, and areas of focused growth.  At some grade-levels, it’s an opportunity for students to share 
their learning and future goals.  We want to thank you for teaming with us for their success.   

I also want to thank the parents who have joined our on First Fridays these last several months.  This has provided our team valuable 
information and perspective on Parent and Family Engagement within our school and community.   In some cases, recommendations 
from this group have allowed us to reflect on and improve our process for communication.  If you’d like to know more or participate in 
the conversation, we’d love to have your join the next First Friday event on Friday, June 2nd at 8:00 am in our Library. 

Please don’t forget to join us Thursday, May 18th from 4:30 – 6:30 during our Community BBQ.  This event is not only for our families 
and students, but our entire community.  Come see the wonderful work on display from our classrooms, view some of our community 
service projects and visit with our great community partners!  This will be our celebration of learning and a special “THANK YOU” to all of 
you for your ongoing amazing support for our schools! 

Warm Regards, 

Tracie Husted 

https://entiattigers.com/2022/08/19/master-schedule-sport-schedules/
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Happy spring everyone! 
 
I wanted to share an exciting opportunity coming up for our students! On June 2nd all students aged 12-
24 have an opportunity for a complete cardiac screening provided by the Nick of Time Foundation free of 
charge. This program has found cardiac abnormalities in 20-25% of students they have screened. The 
screening will be on June 2nd at Chelan High School. All students who return a completed consent form 
and health history form will be taken to the event. Students will have their vitals taken and recorded. 
They will then move to the next station where they will learn CPR. All students will then receive a free 12 
lead EKG which will be reviewed by cardiologists specializing in pediatrics on site. If an abnormality is found the student will 
receive an echocardiogram which will once again be reviewed. If an abnormality is found the cardiologists will call home to discuss 
with parents. No student will be denied care due to inability to pay. To attend this event, students must return a completed 
consent form to the school nurse. Consent forms can be picked up in the office. If you have any questions, please reach out to 
Kelsey Browning at (509) 888-5176 or by email at kbrowning@entiatschools.org. 

The Entiat Tiger Band will be marching for the first time, since 2019, in the Apple Blossom Grand Parade, on Saturday, May 6, 2023.  

The Tiger Band has been assigned #109 and will be performing on the Green  and Pink  

 

3rd grade students learn about variation in 
species by studying specialized job roles of 
honeybees.   

mailto:kbrowning@entiatschools.org


 8 

Class of 2023 Information – IMPORTANT UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Class of 2023 - Senior Presentations – Tuesday, June 6th from 8:15 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

*If you are interested in participating as a panelist please contact Bill Edwardson at bedwardson@entiatschools.org 

Class of 2023 – Community Showcase Event – Tuesday, June 6th from 6:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. – Entiat School Commons 

Class of 2023 – Senior Awards Presentations – Tuesday, June 6th at 6:30 p.m. – Entiat School Commons 

Class of 2023 – Senior Trip – Wednesday, June 7th (ALL DAY) 

Class of 2023 – Graduation Practice #1 – 1:30 p.m. – Main Gym – Thursday, June 8th 

Class of 2023 – Senior Breakfast 7:30 a.m. – Friday, June 9th 
                            Senior Class Parade through the School Hallways – 8:30 a.m. 
                            Graduation Practice #2 – 9:00 a.m. 
                            Graduation – 7:00 p.m. – Main Gym 

Dean’s Corner 

 

State Testing for grades 3-10 will continue throughout the month of May 

• The School District would like to thank the PTO for their generous donations of snacks for our students to enjoy while taking 
breaks during their State testing! 

Students in the Class of 2024 and 2025 should begin doing research on possible colleges they would like to attend. A visit to the 
campus is always a plus when deciding on a college. 

• APEX Courses for credit retrieval for High School students are available for any students currently missing credits needed to  
graduate. Contact Mr. Edwardson to get registered. 

 

The High School students who earned their PBIS reward for Trimester 2 attended a Wenatchee Wild game recently. It was a fun 
event for all and the group got a picture on the ice with Walt after the Wild victory. 

mailto:bedwardson@entiatschools.org
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May 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1. 

Pizza 
Mixed Veggies or Peas 
Peaches 
Crackers (K-5) 
Monster Cookie  

2. 

Homemade Chicken Pot 
Pie Sauce  
Dinner Roll 
Green Beans  
Peaches 

3. 

PB&J or Tuna Sandwich 
Cheesy Potato Soup 
Carrots, Celery &  
Red Pepper Slices 
Mixed Fruit  

4. 

Super Nachos 
Cabbage Salsa  
Red Salsa 
Refried Beans & Corn 
Applesauce  

5. 

Hamburger 
Oven Fries 
Oranges 
Juice  

8. 
Burrito 
Cheese Nachos (9-12) 
Green Salad (4-12) 
Green Beans (K-3) 
Pears 
 

9. 
Macaroni & Cheese 
Dinner Roll 
Green Beans Or Peas 
Strawberries Or  
Applesauce Cup 
White Cake  

10. 
Ham Sandwich(K-5) 
Hot Ham & Cheese 
On a Bun (6-12) 
Carrots & Celery(K-5) 
Tater Tots (6-12) 
Pears  

11. 
Turkey Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes 
Dinner Roll 
Cottage Cheese 
Fruit Salad  

12. 
Chicken Pattie 
Tater Tots 
Oranges 
Juice  

15. 
Pizza 
Green Salad (4-12) 
Green Beans (K-3) 
Peaches 

16. 
Cowboy Cavatini 
Dinner Roll 
Green Beans 
Pears 
Chocolate Cake 

17. 
Toasted Cheese Sandwich 
Tomato Soup (6-12) 
Carrots, Celery & 
Red Pepper Slices 
Mixed Fruit  

18. 
Chili 
Cheese Cup  
Cornbread 
Coleslaw & Honey Car-
rots 
Applesauce  

19. 
Hamburger 
Oven Fries 
Oranges 
Juice  

22. 
Chicken Nuggets 
French Bread 
Green Salad (4-12) 
Green Beans (K-3) 
Pears  

23. 
Scrambled Eggs 
Hashbrown  
Fruit Muffin 
Juice 

24. 
Turkey Sandwich 
Corn Chowder (6-12) 
Carrots, Celery &  
Red Pepper Slices 
Applesauce 

25. 
Pulled Pork Sandwich 
Coleslaw 
Baked Beans 
Pineapple 
Chocolate Chip Cookie  

26. 
NO SCHOOL 

29. 
NO SCHOOL 

 
 

30. 
Spaghetti 
Mixed Veggies or Peas 
Dinner Roll 
Pears 
Banana Cake 

31. 
PB&J or Tuna Sandwich 
Cheesy Potato Soup(6-12) 
Carrots, Celery &  
Red Pepper Slices 
Mixed Fruit 

  

Breakfast Info: 
MS/HS: Breakfast of cereal, fruit and milk is served daily 7:45-8:10am. Muffins, yogurt, cinnamon toast, oatmeal, yogurt parfait will be served Monday-Friday respectively.  
Elementary: Will be offered breakfast in the classroom at 8:15 am. A choice of plain, strawberry, or chocolate milk is served with each meal. 

ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

The Entiat PTO/Booster Club wants to give a 
shout out to Crunch Pak for providing snacks to 
our students during the final round of state 
testing for this school year. We're grateful for 
their unwavering support every single time we've 
asked, and they continue to be an important part 
of our Tiger community  
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Providing students with the necessary 

knowledge, skills, and attitudes to be 

productive and responsible citizens. 

Note:  Athletic events are revised often. Please see our 

Athletics website at www.entiatschools.org for the most 

current information, about games, locations, and times. 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  Saturday 

 1. 

 

2. 3. 

4:00pm HS Tennis 
@ Entiat 

4. 

4:00 pm MS  Track 
@ Brewster  

5. 

4:00pm  HS Track @ 
Bridgeport 

6. 

7. 8.  

4:00pm HS  Tennis 
@ Oroville 

9. 

TEAM PICTURES 

10. 

4:00pm HS Tennis 
@ Manson  

11. 

4:00pm MS Track @ 
Bridgeport  

12. 

3:45pm HS District 
Track @ Peshastin  

13. 

10:00am HS Tennis 
(Boys) @Manson  

14. 15. 

 

16. 

HS Tennis Districts 
TBD 

17. 

10:00am HS Tennis 
(Girls) @Manson  

3:45pm HS District 
Track @ Manson  

18. 

 

19. 20. 

10:00am MS Track 
Jr. Olympics  @ 
Cashmere 

21. 22. 

 

23. 

 

24. 

 

25. HS State 
Championships 25-
27 @ Yakima   

26.NO SCHOOL 

 

 

27. 

 

28. 29. NO SCHOOL 

Memorial Day   

30. 31. Mock Crash 
@ 1:00 pm 

 

 

ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT ACTIVITIES  May 


